
 

Pheasants Forever & Quail Forever and partners hire 

habitat partnership specialist in Missouri 

Katy Hulsey will work with state partners to benefit wildlife resources 

ST. CLAIR, Mo. – October 3, 2023 – Pheasants Forever and Quail Forever in Missouri is 

excited to announce that Katy Hulsey was hired to serve as the Missouri habitat partnership 

specialist. She started her new position on October 2.  

 

The habitat partnership specialist is a 

partnership position supported by the Natural 

Resources Conservation Service and the 

Missouri Dept. of Conservation.  Hulsey will 

work with innovative approaches and 

partnerships to benefit the wildlife resources 

of Missouri.  Taking on a wide array of 

responsibilities, Hulsey will provide support 

to our State Coordinator, staff, and partners in 

Missouri to develop and maintain important 

relationships that help with our mission 

delivery efforts. 

 

“Katy joins the Missouri team with over six 

years of experience as an administrative 

professional. Beyond that, she is deeply 

rooted in The Habitat Organization’s mission 

and serves as the Secretary for the Missouri River Valley chapter of QF,” said Missouri State 

Coordinator Andrew White. “Her personality, understanding of the intricacies of this position, 

and deep passion for the outdoor world will benefit her greatly in this role working with partners, 

landowners, and with the Missouri Team.” 

 

Hulsey is a Missouri native who has been passionate about conservation all her life. 

With an educational background in natural science and over six years’ experience as an 

administrative assistant, she is excited to bring this knowledge to the Pheasants Forever and 

Quail Forever team. When she isn’t working, she enjoys volunteer work and spending time 

outdoors with her husband and two children. 

 



 

“I am looking forward to working with partners to further our mission in Missouri,” said Hulsey. 

“The opportunity to contribute to Quail Forever’s conservation efforts is a huge honor and I am 

thrilled to be a part of that.” 

 

If you are interested in learning more about the habitat partnership specialist and our partner 

efforts in Missouri, contact Katy Hulsey at khulsey@quailforever.org or 636-364-2598. 

 

About Pheasants Forever & Quail Forever 

 

Pheasants Forever, including its quail conservation division — Quail Forever — make up the 

nation's largest nonprofit organization dedicated to upland habitat conservation. This community 

of more than 400,000 members, supporters and partners is dedicated to the protection of our 

uplands through habitat improvement, public access, education, and advocacy. A network of 754 

local chapters spread across North America determine how 100 percent of their locally raised 

funds are spent — the only national conservation organization that operates through this 

grassroots structure. Since creation in 1982, Pheasants Forever has donated more than $1 billion 

to 575,000 habitat projects benefiting 24 million acres. Visit the Pheasants Forever & Quail 

Forever in Missouri website or follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and YouTube. 
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